
Pick-up and Drop-off at Camp Yavapines

Sunday drop-off: Registration will begin at 3:30pm on the Sunday that camp begins.
NEW THIS YEAR: Registration will operate as a drive-through and parents/guardians
and other family members will be asked to remain in their vehicle. Camp staff will
perform lice and health screening in the drive-through line and counselors will pick up
campers to take them to their cabins. We apologize that you will not be able to visit your
child’s cabin this year, but we are working hard to provide a safe, healthy and
COVID-free camp by limiting exposure and the number of people on our campus.
MORE INFO TO COME by email.

Friday pick-up: Please pick up your camper(s) on the Friday after you drop them off at
camp. There will be no option to stay over until the next week. (If your child is registered
for two weeks in a row, you must pick them up on Friday and bring them back on
Sunday.) Pick up starts at 9 AM and ends at 10 AM in the chapel. If your camper is not
picked up by 10 AM please realize that there will be an additional late check out fee of
$25 per hour after 10 AM. Of course, we understand there are special circumstances,
however these must be arranged well in advance. Unfortunately we are unable to
accommodate campers that are not picked up on time without this fee.

Thank you, we are looking forward to having your child at camp this summer! Camp
Yavapines Staff


